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 Ruby News 

 

The children had a great day dressed as their favourite book character and spent time 

sharing and telling their stories. The class decided they wanted to add their story 

characters to our environment and drew some fantastic pictures with clues to what the 

stories are about.  

 

  

 

In maths this week the children have 

been telling addition stories to get across 

the trolls’ bridge for example once upon a 

time there were three little pigs (get 3 

counters) and along came 2 wolves (add 

2 counters). How many altogether? It 

would be great for the children to practise 

this at home.  

In phonics this term we will be introducing more tricky words and digraphs, two letters 

one sound to progress reading and writing e.g. ch, sh, ng.  

 

Have a lovely weekend!  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


